DLA - July Social, Aug Lake-Cleanup, Fence Update Etc.

Deer Lake Board <krys.rodriguez13@gmail.com>
Thu 6/29/2023 9:52 PM

To:glynt@hotmail.com <glynt@hotmail.com>

CORRECTED EMAIL - My apologies, | had the wrong email address to email your
breakfast RSVPs. It's late! :)

Good Evening Deer Lake Association Members,

Please see the important information below! We look forward to your participation

and or constructive feedback!

Breakfast at the Lake - Sunday, July 16th at 9am

Join us for homemade breakfast burritos at the lake (near the memorial board).
Bring your own beverage and a chair and come join us for breakfast! If you know
you plan to attend, please send me a RSVP at krys.rodriguez13@gmail.com as |

want to make sure we bring up a sufficient amount of ingredients. However, if you
aren't able to RSVP, please come anyway - we want to see and or meet you. Food
will be served until we run out. This event is being sponsored by volunteers and
everyone is chipping in to make this a success. If you would like to bring something

to share, please bring a baked good or pastry.

Lake Clean Up - Saturday, August 5th at 8am

Please come out and help us keep the lake looking beautiful and well maintained.
Remember to bring your hat, sunscreen, gloves and water for hydration. Also, if you
have mowers, weed trimmers, shovels, a chainsaw (might need to tackle a few more
of those dead Aspens), rakes, trucks to haul away green waste etc. please bring
them as they may be useful in making the clean-up successful. We will most likely
need to tidy around both the upper and lower lake so the more hands we have the
quicker this will go. The Board plans to apply the final application of Aquaclear at

this time.
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Fence Model

If you are up at Deer Lake, you will notice near the pump house that the Fence
Committee who have been researching fencing options have placed a sample for a
potential option (see picture below). Please take a moment to stop and look at the
fencing and provide your constructive feedback to Glen Flanders at

glenflanders934 @gmail.com.

Labor Day Picnic
Reminder, if you would like to host this year's Labor Day picnic please email me at
krys.rodriguez13@gmail.com by July 15, 2023 so that we can begin coordinating

with you, the host, to finalize the weekend plan.

Have a safe and Happy 4th of July!

Krystal Rodriguez
Secretary
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